
                                                  
 

 

 
May 28, 2021 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
dpu.efiling@mass.gov 
peter.ray@mass.gov 
katie.zilgme@mass.gov 
  
 
RE: MA D.P.U. Docket 20-75: SEBANE Initial Response to EDC System Planning Analysis 
Proposals 
 
 
Dear Secretary Marini, 
 
Solar Energy Business Association of New England (“SEBANE”) appreciates the opportunity to 
submit the attached initial response to the EDC system planning analysis proposals.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me or Nick d’Arbeloff if you have 
any questions regarding this filing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mark Sylvia, President 
Solar Energy Business Association of New England 
 


